FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

463

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO .
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD December 30, 1920

St. 5207

SUBJECT: Certification of Franchise Taxes
paid on December 31, 1926.

Dear Sir:

Following the usual practice, the Board requests
that you have the Auditor of your bank prepare and forward
to the Under-Secretary of the'Treasury, Washington, D. C.,
certified statements reflecting the financial results of
operation of your bank during the calendar year 1926,
similar in form to the statements outlined in the Board's
letter St. 4388 of January 5, 1925.

Kindly furnish the Board with a duplicate copy
of the certified statements forwarded to the Treasury
Department.

Very truly yours,

Walter L. Eddy,
Secretary.
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